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Chief Financial Officer  
 

 

Kingston Resources Limited (ASX: KSN), (Kingston or the Company) wishes to advise that Mr Chris Drew 

has resigned from his role as Chief Financial Officer. The Directors of Kingston wish to acknowledge Mr 

Drew’s outstanding contribution to the successful development of the Company over the past six years. Mr 

Drew played a central role in the growth and development of Kingston, from its inception as a grass roots 

exploration company into its present status as a gold producer and project developer. The Company wishes 

Chris well in his future career pursuits.  

 

Mr Drew will assist in the search and transition process for a new CFO and will conclude his tenure with the 

Company on 30 November 2022.  

 

Kingston Resources Managing Director, Andrew Corbett, said: “On behalf of the Board and executive 

team at Kingston, I would like to thank Chris for his six years’ service at Kingston. Chris has played a key 

role in the financial stewardship of Kingston, while also enabling and actioning the Company’s growth strategy 

from an early-stage exploration company into a gold producer with the Mineral Hill Gold and Copper Mine in 

NSW, and the Misima Gold Project in development in PNG,”  

 

“On a personal level, I have enjoyed working with Chris for the past six years, and I wish him the best as he 

transitions into a senior role within the Financial Services industry. On behalf of the Kingston Board and 

executive team we sincerely wish him all the best in his future endeavours.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This release has been authorised by the Kingston Resources Limited Board. For all enquiries please contact 
Managing Director, Andrew Corbett, on +61 2 8021 7492. 
 
 

 


